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Unemployment in Nevada Rises in June
Increase is Proof of Failed Policies 

(Washington, DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) today offered the following statement on Nevada’s July unemployment rate: 

“Nevadans need this Administration to stop pushing policies that stifle job growth and impede our economic recovery. At the same time that President Obama’s health care policies are squeezing Americans out of jobs, businesses are struggling to stay afloat amid a constant flow of new burdensome regulations. Years after the Administration used the stimulus as a vehicle to over-spend and over-promise, Nevadans deserve an effective jobs plan that will make it easier and less expensive to create private-sector jobs, lower health care costs for employers, and rein in spending in a way that will provide businesses the certainty and confidence they need to hire.” 
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